
5/3/2021               

Senator Lawrence, Representative Berry, Distinguished Members of the Joint Standing Committee on 
Energy, Utilities, and Technology,

My name is Randy Cushman. I have been a groundfisherman in Port Clyde, Maine for 41 years.  I am 
also a member of the Maine Coast Fishermen's Association. I am writing to ask for your support of LD 
101.  I do not support LD 1619.  I cannot think of anything more devastating to the Gulf of Maine than 
these floating windmills.  Each platform will have three separate chains anchoring them to the seabed.  
Each chain will be over a one-half mile long, constantly moving by the wind and currents every second of 
the day, week, and year, etc.  NO FISHERMEN, NOR MARINE SPECIES CAN COEXIST WITH 
THIS, IT IS IMPOSSIBLE..........  It does not make a difference whether you put them in state waters, the 
negative impacts will be felt all the way to the Coast of Maine.  Every coastal community will be 
impacted.  Fishing is the hub of these communities.  Fishing supports local businesses all year round.  
Fishing attracts tourism.  Fishing is a large part of the character and is an economic driver of our coastal 
communities.  Fishing is the Maine Way of Life.  By allowing OFFSHORE WIND MILLS TO EXIST, 
you will be Destroying a Heritage and Sacrificing the Gulf of Maine.  Also, our coastal communities.  IT 
IS NOT WORTH IT. 

Thank you for your time.

Captain Randy Cushman
F/V Ella Christine
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